
CCAC Members and Friends 
 
  

Always remember 
"Together We Can Make a Difference" 

Alan Ferdman 
(661) 713 9344 

  
  
If you are customers of the Santa Clarita Division of Castaic Lake 
Water Agency, be aware, they want MORE OF YOUR MONEY. 
  
 
Just when I thought that I had heard it all, I opened my Water Bill to find a flyer 
titled "Proposed Retail Water Rate Increase".  This plain white document shows 
proposed water rates for 2010, 2011 and 2012.  But the best was yet to come.  
Why are the rates being increased? To "provide necessary funds to meet the 
ANTICIPATED increase in the wholesale cost of water".  I thought that I had heard 
it all.  Now we have a municipal agency that wants to raise prices on a guess?   
  
 
So mark your Calendar.  A Public Hearing on this proposal is scheduled for 
September 9, 2009, 6:15 PM, in the Boardroom of the Castaic Lake Water Agency 
Rio Vista Treatment Plant located at 27234 Bouquet Canyon Road.  Please try to 
be there and let your voice be heard. 
  
 
Also, I urge all of you to send in a protest.  Only originals sent by US Mail will be 
accepted (emails and FAXs will not be counted).  Include the phrase SCWD Water 
Rate Increase", clearly state that the proposed rates are being protested, provide 
the address of your property (or where you are renting), and your signature. 
  


